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About Jan Evans... 

Jan Evans was one of Nevada’s most 

beloved and accomplished legisla-

tors. As the volunteer lobbyist for 

NNADV, Jan Evans worked to pass 

landmark marriage license fee legis-

lation in 1981 to increase funding 

for victims of domestic violence in 

Nevada. During her seven terms in 

the Assembly, Jan fought to protect 

this funding and also worked tire-

lessly as a champion for women’s 

and children’s issues, even during 

her struggle with cancer. To those 

of us at NNADV who were lucky 

enough to know her, Jan was a 

friend, an advocate, and a mentor. 

Jan Evans died from ovarian cancer 

on April 24, 2000. 

Jan Evans Direct Assistance Fund 

To commemorate her compassion, 

courage, and integrity, NNADV inau-

gurated the Jan Evans Direct Assis-

tance Fund in 2005. The Fund pro-

vides direct emergency financial 

assistance grants of up to $500 to 

battered women and their children 

who are fleeing abusive relation-

ships or attempting to reestablish 

themselves after leaving such situa-

tions. 

Emergency Assistance   

Directly to Victims of 

Domestic Violence 

...“This funding is essential in the fight 

against domestic violence, especially to 

battered women in rural communities 

where there are so few resources.” 

- An advocate in rural Nevada 

Ne v a d a  Ne t w o rk  Aga i n s t  

D o m e s t i c  V i o le n ce  

N e v a d a  N e t w o r k  A g a i n s t  D o m e s t i c  V i o l e n c e  

250 South Rock Blvd. Suite 116 

Reno NV89502 

775-828-1115 

800-230-1955 statewide 

The Nevada Network Against 

Domestic Violence (NNADV)… 

...is a statewide organization that coordinates 

quarterly networking meetings, helps provide 

rural community education, and is active in 

educating legislators on issues of concern to 

Nevada families. NNADV also serves as a liai-

son between domestic violence programs and 

the state division administering Nevada’s Do-

mestic Violence Fund. 

NNADV’s Purpose... 

NNADV’s overall purpose is to help 

Nevada’s communities respond creatively and 

e f f e c t i v e l y  t o  t h e  n e e d s  o f 

victims of domestic violence in Nevada. 

 



To Contribute to the Jan Evans 

Direct Assistance Fund 

We need your help to continue providing 

the Jan Evans Fund’s valuable resources 

to victims of domestic violence. Please 

consider donating to the Jan Evans Direct 

Assistance Fund. 

All donations to the Jan Evans Fund may 

be tax-deductible under federal law. No 

administrative costs are covered by the 

Jan Evans Fund. 100% of all donations go 

directly to meet the needs of victims. 

 

“I am sending a follow-up 

report for the funds to 

assist a battered woman 

with her car registration. 

...thanks to the Jan Evans 

Direct Assistance Fund 

she has been able to re-

main gainfully employed. 

She has since moved out 

of the shelter with her 

children to a safe loca-

tion, and reports that she is doing very 

well. Thank you again for all of your 

help.” 

 

 

 

 

 

HOW IT WORKS 

To Apply to the Jan Evans Fund 

Nevada-based domestic violence 

programs can apply for funds on be-

half of individual battered women 

and their children. An applying or-

ganization must be a non-profit, tax-

exempt organization under section 

501(c)(3) of the IRS code and must 

be a member program of the Nevada 

Network Against Domestic Violence. 

Call 775-828-1115 or email Katy Cal-

amusa at katyc@nnadv.org to re-

quest an application form. 

 

I would like to contribute to the Jan Evans 

Direct Assistance Fund. 

 $25.00 

 $50.00 

 $100.00 

 Other $______________ 

Please fill in below: 

Name: _____________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _____________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

City: ______________________________________   

State: _______________     Zip: _______________ 

Telephone: _________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________ 

Please mail this donation coupon and check 

(payable to NNADV) to: 

Nevada Network Against Domestic Violence 

250 S. Rock Blvd. Suite 116 

Reno NV 89502 

You can also donate online at www.nnadv.org. 

THANK YOU! 

 

The Nevada Network Against      

Domestic Violence is a 501(c)(3) 

organization. Donations may be    

tax-deductible under federal law.  

 

Jan Evans Direct  

Assistance Fund 


